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Friday 5th March  2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you - you did it!
With the last day of national remote learning behind us, all that is left to say is a massive well done and
thank you. You have supported your children to maintain positive wellbeing whilst continuing their
learning. Thank you for your continued support and understanding, but now we just can’t wait to have
them back!

We are so excited to see all of our lovely children return to school on the 8th March. We understand that
this will be a time of mixed emotions, including lots of excitement and perhaps some anxieties, all at the
same time. Please remember that we are here if you need anything at all. We are ready to support and
reassure your child as they move back into our school life and routine, and above all, we just can’t wait to
see them!

Staff testing
Staff will continue to conduct twice weekly tests to ensure they are safe to be at school. Lower School
aged children will NOT need to do any testing at school or at home.

School equipment
As per the DfE guidance essential equipment can move between school and home, this includes school
book bags, reading books and records, and packed lunches, snacks and water bottles. All other
equipment will be provided in school, therefore we must ask that nothing else comes into school. At times
we will send home special pieces of craft work and cards, which will have been in quarantine for 48 hours
before sending home.

Loaned Laptops
Could we ask that if a laptop was leant to you over the lockdown period that these are returned to school
next week, so they are available for children who might need them whilst self isolating.

Medication
If your child usually has medication in school, and you took it home before Christmas, can you please bring
it to school on Monday after checking the expiry date.

School email address
The school has a new email address for you to contact us on going forward. This is admin@toddstg.co.uk.
The previous email address will be used for receipt of statutory requests from the Department for Education
and the Local Authority.
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I can’t wait to finally meet you!
For me, Monday is going to be a very special day, as I finally get to meet all of the children and their lovely
families. I am really looking forward to meeting everyone, and getting to know our families. Once
restrictions allow, we have lots planned, to come together as one community, celebrate all that we have
overcome and connect once again.

Yours sincerely,

Colette Lamb
Headteacher


